


[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents of Bartram Bear Freshman:
With our new school start date, we have updated information for our Link Crew led freshman orientation.  
The freshmen will be welcomed via video which will premiere on August 27th.  Your family will receive an invitation the week prior.  
Link Crew is a high school transition program that welcomes freshmen and makes them feel comfortable throughout the first year of their high school experience. Built on the belief that students can help students succeed, this proven transition program trains junior and senior mentors to be Link Crew Leaders who guide and support the freshmen during their transition to Bartram Trail High School and help facilitate freshman success.
Link Crew Leaders will be calling you to get your child’s contact information the week of August 24th so they can call your child directly to welcome them to Bartram Trail as their mentors for the year.  
If your freshman still has questions after viewing the video on August 27th, they can reach out to their Link Crew Leader.
Go Bears!
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